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First of all, I'd like to express our gratitude on behalf of Tech Against Terrorism for the 
invitation to attend the special meeting of the UN CTC in Delhi and the extraordinary 
hospitality of the Government of India. 
  
We'd like to express our appreciation for the unprecedented level of participation of 



  

¶ We believe that whilst large platforms are generally very good at responding to 
online terrorist crisis events. Unfortunately, smaller platforms currently have limited 
capacity. 

 


